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NMPF Commends Executive Order to Begin Rollback of Waters of the U.S. Rule
From Jim Mulhern, President and CEO, National Milk Producers Federation

ARLINGTON, VA — “President Donald Trump’s decision today to roll back the controversial Waters of
the U.S. regulation is a welcome development for the nation’s dairy farmers, who have been
concerned by the continuing lack of clarity and certainty generated by this policy. Today’s action
signals that the Trump Administration recognizes we need to go back and rethink the entire process
that led us to this point.

“The Waters of the U.S. rule was finalized by the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and the Army
Corps of Engineers in 2015, but was subsequently blocked by a federal appeals court, which has
suspended nationwide implementation of the regulation. Today’s decision directs EPA to revise or
rescind the rule that expanded the number of waterways that are regulated under the Clean Water
Act. Despite NMPF’s best efforts to influence EPA’s work on this measure several years ago, we were
disappointed with many aspects of the final rule.

“NMPF and its members are committed to protecting U.S. waterways through voluntary efforts, as well
as through regulatory compliance with the Clean Water Act. Clean water is central to healthy
ecosystems, secure water supplies for human and animal consumption, and to the production of milk
and other dairy products. The dairy industry will continue working with EPA and Army Corps of
Engineers to find effective ways to achieve these important goals.”
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The National Milk Producers Federation (NMPF), based in Arlington, VA, develops and carries out policies that advance the
well-being of dairy producers and the cooperatives they own. The members of NMPF’s cooperatives produce the majority
of the U.S. milk supply, making NMPF the voice of dairy producers on Capitol Hill and with government agencies. For more
on NMPF’s activities, visit our website at www.nmpf.org.
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